

A Program of Ronald McDonald House Charities® of Southern California

11365 Anderson Street Loma Linda, CA 92354 (909) 747-1200 | Fax (909) 747-1303 www.rmhcsc.org/inlandempire

Board of Trustees

Jody Michael Barnett Barnett Real Estate

Dale Bethel Bethel Law Corporation

Matthew Bock, M.D. LLUniversity Children's Hospital

Jay Brand Promoting Matters

Nicolas Bravo Financial Planner

William Collazo Lawyers Title

Joey Ferrell SESLOC Federal Credit Union

Kurt Helm Doubletree by Hilton

Ken Henderson Public Sector Executive

Larry Kaford SR Machining, Inc.

Jason Lewis Soren McAdams

TC McNett Tri-Star Monitoring

Ann Piller
Marketing

Bruce Piller

CPA
Ernesto Rosales
Consultant / GCVCC

Marisol Sanchez-Alvarez
McDonald's Owner/Operator

Michael Valenzuela Entercom/K-Frog

Mike Verbitski St Mary's Medical Center

Codette Wallace Attorney

Charlie Weeks
Weeks Insurance/Farmers

Karen Hooper Executive Director December 22, 2020

CALDUCT PO Box 520 Bloomington, CA 92316

Dear Friends,

On behalf of the Inland Empire Ronald McDonald House I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the box of toys and box of sundries that you so graciously donated to our House. Your thoughtfulness and generosity is deeply appreciated. Thank you again for your continued support.

As you know, the Inland Empire Ronald McDonald House provides a "Home Away from Home" for families of seriously ill and injured children who are receiving medical treatment at Loma Linda Children's Hospital and other nearby medical facilities. Our House enables families to stay together during times of medical crisis. In 2019, we served over 1,600 families from surrounding areas, nationwide and worldwide. This cannot be accomplished without kind and consistent support from the community.

The Inland Empire Ronald McDonald House is a symbol of comfort, courage and above all hope. Thank you for thinking of our House and families.

Warm Regards,

Crissy Maleolm

Operations Manager, Guest Services

ssy alalcolm